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The European Union signed a working
arrangement with the Kingdom of Norway on its
participation in the work of EASO

 

The European Asylum Support Office (EASO) welcomes the arrangement, signed
today in Brussels, between the European Union and the Kingdom of Norway on
the modalities of its participation in EASO.

Please find the press release here.
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